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Julie of the Wolves
As the host of Radio Free Vermont - 'underground, underpowered, and
underfoot' - seventy-two-year-old Vern Barclay is currently
broadcasting from an 'undisclosed and double-secret location.' With
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the help of a young computer prodigy named Perry Alterson, Vern uses
his radio show to advocate for a simple yet radical idea: an
independent Vermont, one where the state secedes from the United
States and operates under a free local economy. But for now, he and
his radio show must remain untraceable, because in addition to being a
lifelong Vermonter and concerned citizen, Vern Barclay is also a
fugitive from the law

Decade of the Wolf
The wolf gives his own outlandish version of what really happened when
he tangled with the three little pigs.

Communion
“The powerful origin story of one of Yellowstone’s greatest and most
famous wolves.” —Washington Post “[The Rise of Wolf 8] is a goldmine
for information on all aspects of wolf behavior and clearly shows they
are clever, smart, and emotional beings.” —Psychology Today
Yellowstone National Park was once home to an abundance of wild
wolves—but park rangers killed the last of their kind in the 1920s.
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Decades later, the rangers brought them back, with the first wolves
arriving from Canada in 1995. This is the incredible true story of one
of those wolves. Wolf 8 struggles at first—he is smaller than the
other pups, and often bullied—but soon he bonds with an alpha female
whose mate was shot. An unusually young alpha male, barely a teenager
in human years, Wolf 8 rises to the occasion, hunting skillfully, and
even defending his family from the wolf who killed his father. But
soon he faces a new opponent: his adopted son, who mates with a
violent alpha female. Can Wolf 8 protect his valley without harming
his protégé? Authored by a renowned wolf researcher and gifted
storyteller, The Rise of Wolf 8 marks the beginning of The Alpha
Wolves of Yellowstone series, which will transform our view of wolves
forever.

The Rise of Wolf 8
This lush book of photography represents National Geographic's Photo
Ark, a major cross-platform initiative and lifelong project by
photographer Joel Sartore to make portraits of the world's animalsespecially those that are endangered. His powerful message, conveyed
with humor, compassion, and art- to know these animals is to save
them.Sartore intends to photograph every animal in captivity in the
Page 3/32

Access PDF American Wolf A True Story Of Survival And Obsession In The
West
world. He is circling the globe, visiting zoos and wildlife rescue
centers to create studio portraits of 12,000 species, with an emphasis
on those facing extinction. He has photographed more than 6,000
already and now, thanks to a multi-year partnership with National
Geographic, he may reach his goal. This book showcases his animal
portraits- from tiny to mammoth, from the Florida grasshopper sparrow
to the greater one-horned rhinoceros. Paired with the eloquent prose
of veteran wildlife writer Douglas Chadwick, this book presents a
thought-provoking argument for saving all the species of our planet.

White Fang
Records the courage and self-reliance of an Indian girl who lived
alone for eighteen years on an isolated island off the California
coast when her tribe emigrated and she was left behind.

Wolf Island
The world’s leading wolf expert describes the first years of a major
study that transformed our understanding of one of nature’s most
iconic creatures In the late 1940s, a small pack of wolves crossed the
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ice of Lake Superior to the island wilderness of Isle Royale, creating
a perfect “laboratory” for a long-term study of predators and prey. As
the wolves hunted and killed the island’s moose, a young graduate
student named Dave Mech began research that would unlock the mystery
of one of nature’s most revered (and reviled) animals—and eventually
became an internationally renowned and respected wolf expert. This is
the story of those early years. Wolf Island recounts three
extraordinary summers and winters Mech spent on the isolated outpost
of Isle Royale National Park, tracking and observing wolves and moose
on foot and by airplane—and upending the common misperception of
wolves as destructive killers of insatiable appetite. Mech sets the
scene with one of his most thrilling encounters: witnessing an aerial
view of a spectacular hunt, then venturing by snowshoe (against the
pilot’s warning) to photograph the pack of hungry wolves at their
kill. Wolf Island owes as much to the spirit of adventure as to the
impetus of scientific curiosity. Written with science and outdoor
writer Greg Breining, who recorded hours of interviews with Mech and
had access to his journals and field notes from those years, the book
captures the immediacy of scientific fieldwork in all its triumphs and
frustrations. It takes us back to the beginning of a classic
environmental study that continues today, spanning nearly sixty
years—research and experiences that would transform one of the most
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despised creatures on Earth into an icon of wilderness and ecological
health.

The Return of the Wolf to Yellowstone
National Book Award Finalist: A “brilliant” study of the science and
mythology of the wolf by the New York Times–bestselling author of
Arctic Dreams (The Washington Post). When John Fowles reviewed Of
Wolves and Men, he called it “A remarkable book, both biologically
absorbing and humanly rich, and one that should be read by every
concerned American.” In this National Book Award–shortlisted work,
literary master Barry Lopez guides us through the world of the wolf
and our often-mistaken perceptions of another species’ place on our
shared planet. Throughout the centuries, the wolf has been a figure of
fascination and mystery, and a major motif in literature and myth.
Inspiring fear and respect, the creature has long exerted a powerful
influence on the human imagination. Of Wolves and Men takes the reader
into the world of the Canis lupus and its relationship to humankind
through the ages. Lopez draws on science, history, mythology, and his
own field research to present a compelling portrait of wolves both
real and imagined, dispelling our fear of them while celebrating their
place in our history, legends, and hearts. This ebook features an
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illustrated biography of Barry Lopez including rare images and neverbefore-seen documents from the author’s personal collection.

The Wolves of Currumpaw
Chronicles the reintroduction of wolves to Yellowstone National Park,
the political machinations behind it, and the stories of the wolves
themselves

The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs

The Wolf
‘All stories are about wolves. All worth repeating, that is. Anything
else is sentimental drivel.’ – Margaret Atwood The wolf stands at the
forefront of the debate about our impact on the natural world. In one
of the most celebrated successes of modern conservation, it has been
reintroduced to Yellowstone National Park. What unfurls is a riveting
multi-generational saga, at the centre of which is O-Six, a
charismatic alpha female beloved by park rangers and amateur spotters
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alike. As elk numbers decline and the wolf population rises, those
committed to restoring an iconic landscape clash with those fighting
for a vanishing way of life, hunters stalk the park fringes and OSix’s rivals seek to bring an end to her dominance of the stunningly
beautiful Lamar Valley.

Coming to America
"A must for all wolf aficionados," said Dr. L. David Mech. Includes a
new chapter with text and exclusive photos capturing the first year of
the Yellowstone wolves.

White Mother
Vintage Tom Wolfe, The Bonfire of the Vanities, the #1 bestseller that
will forever define late-twentieth-century New York style. "No one has
portrayed New York Society this accurately and devastatingly since
Edith Wharton" (The National Review) “A page-turner . . . Brilliant
high comedy.” (The New Republic)

The Last Wish
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Depicts the joys and hardships experienced by a Muslim family that
immigrates to New York City from Alexandria, Egypt, in the hope of
making a better life life for themselves.

The Reign of Wolf 21
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The enthralling story of the rise and
reign of O-Six, the celebrated Yellowstone wolf, and the people who
loved or feared her Before men ruled the earth, there were wolves.
Once abundant in North America, these majestic creatures were hunted
to near extinction in the lower 48 states by the 1920s. But in recent
decades, conservationists have brought wolves back to the Rockies,
igniting a battle over the very soul of the West. With novelistic
detail, Nate Blakeslee tells the gripping story of one of these
wolves, O-Six, a charismatic alpha female named for the year of her
birth. Uncommonly powerful, with gray fur and faint black ovals around
each eye, O-Six is a kind and merciful leader, a fiercely intelligent
fighter, and a doting mother. She is beloved by wolf watchers,
particularly renowned naturalist Rick McIntyre, and becomes something
of a social media star, with followers around the world. But as she
raises her pups and protects her pack, O-Six is challenged on all
fronts: by hunters, who compete with wolves for the elk they both
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prize; by cattle ranchers who are losing livestock and have the ear of
politicians; and by other Yellowstone wolves who are vying for control
of the park’s stunningly beautiful Lamar Valley. These forces collide
in American Wolf, a riveting multigenerational saga of hardship and
triumph that tells a larger story about the ongoing cultural clash in
the West—between those fighting for a vanishing way of life and those
committed to restoring one of the country’s most iconic landscapes.

The Wolf
By enquiring into the puzzle of sibling relations, Frank J. Sulloway
pioneers a new view of how family affects individual development. He
shows that birth-order is so fundamental to the family that it
transcends gender, class and nationality.

American Wolf
From the world-famous couple who lived alongside a three-generation
wolf pack, this book of inspiration, drawn from the wild, will
fascinate animal and nature lovers alike. For six years Jim and Jamie
Dutcher lived intimately with a pack of wolves, gaining their trust as
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no one has before. In this book the Dutchers reflect on the virtues
they observed in wolf society and behavior. Each chapter exemplifies a
principle, such as kindness, teamwork, playfulness, respect,
curiosity, and compassion. Their heartfelt stories combine into a
thought-provoking meditation on the values shared between the human
and the animal world. Occasional photographs bring the wolves and
their behaviors into absorbing focus.

Beloved
Misha was seven years old when the Nazis took her Jewish parents away
from her. It was 1941 in German-occupied Belgium. She was given a new
name, a new home, a new religion to save her from the Germans. She did
not know what had happened to her parents only that they had gone
East. Misha decided to go and find them, alone and on foot, she
crossed Belgium, Germany and Poland and survived by hiding in forests
and stealing food from farmhouses. Close to death and starving she was
befriended by a family of wolves, eating and playing with wolf cubs
and protected by the wolf cubs mother. These were th happiest moments
of her troubled life. Misha always believed she would eventually find
her parents, and kept on walking for four years. She encounted
unspeakable horrors along the way and at one point, she was forced to
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kill a German soldier to save her own life. Eventually, via the
Ukraine, Romania and Italy, she found her way home to Belgium.

The Wolves at the Door
The tale of two American teenagers recruited as killers for a Mexican
cartel, and the Mexican-American detective who realizes the War on
Drugs is unstoppable. “A hell of a story…undeniably gripping.” (The
New York Times) In this astonishing story, journalist Dan Slater
recounts the unforgettable odyssey of Gabriel Cardona. At first
glance, Gabriel is the poster-boy American teenager: athletic, bright,
handsome, and charismatic. But the ghettos of Laredo, Texas—his border
town—are full of smugglers and gangsters and patrolled by one of the
largest law-enforcement complexes in the world. It isn’t long before
Gabriel abandons his promising future for the allure of juvenile
crime, which leads him across the river to Mexico’s most dangerous
drug cartel: Los Zetas. Friends from his childhood join him and
eventually they catch the eye of the cartel’s leadership. As the
cartel wars spill over the border, Gabriel and his crew are sent to
the States to work. But in Texas, the teen hit men encounter a Mexicanborn homicide detective determined to keep cartel violence out of his
adopted country. Detective Robert Garcia’s pursuit of the boys puts
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him face-to-face with the urgent consequences and new security threats
of a drug war he sees as unwinnable. In Wolf Boys, Slater takes
readers on a harrowing, often brutal journey into the heart of the
Mexican drug trade. Ultimately though, Wolf Boys is the intimate story
of the lobos: teens turned into pawns for the cartels. A nonfiction
thriller, it reads with the emotional clarity of a great novel, yet
offers its revelations through extraordinary reporting.

Island of the Blue Dolphins
Geralt the Witcher -- revered and hated -- holds the line against the
monsters plaguing humanity in this collection of adventures in the New
York Times bestselling series that inspired the Netflix show and the
hit video games. Geralt is a Witcher, a man whose magic powers,
enhanced by long training and a mysterious elixir, have made him a
brilliant fighter and a merciless assassin. Yet he is no ordinary
murderer: his targets are the multifarious monsters and vile fiends
that ravage the land and attack the innocent. But not everything
monstrous-looking is evil and not everything fair is good. . .and in
every fairy tale there is a grain of truth. The Last Wish story
collection is the perfect introduction to a one of a kind fantasy
world. And look out for The Tower of Fools, book one of Andrzej
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Sapkowski's Hussite Trilogy, coming in October 2020!

A Wolf Called Wander
In Decade of the Wolf, project leader Douglas W. Smith and acclaimed
nature writer Gary Ferguson describe the journey of thirty-one
Canadian gray wolves that were released in 1995 and 1996 into
Yellowstone National Park and the people who faithfully followed them.
The wolves have not only survived but completely changed the
ecosystem, spilling a fresh measure of wildness across the world’s
first national park. This updated edition includes additional wolf
profiles, newinformation on the effects of climate change and disease,
and a retrospective on what the scientists have learned during this
extended study of the Yellowstone wolves.

Of Wolves and Men
“Don’t miss this dazzling tour de force.”—Katherine Applegate, Newbery
Medal winning author of The One and Only Ivan This gripping novel
about survival and family is based on the real story of one wolf’s
incredible journey to find a safe place to call home. Illustrated
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throughout, this irresistible tale by award-winning author Rosanne
Parry is for fans of Sara Pennypacker’s Pax and Katherine Applegate’s
The One and Only Ivan. Swift, a young wolf cub, lives with his pack in
the mountains learning to hunt, competing with his brothers and
sisters for hierarchy, and watching over a new litter of cubs. Then a
rival pack attacks, and Swift and his family scatter. Alone and
scared, Swift must flee and find a new home. His journey takes him a
remarkable one thousand miles across the Pacific Northwest. The trip
is full of peril, and Swift encounters forest fires, hunters,
highways, and hunger before he finds his new home. Inspired by the
extraordinary true story of a wolf named OR-7 (or Journey), this
irresistible tale of survival invites readers to experience and
imagine what it would be like to be one of the most misunderstood
animals on earth. This gripping and appealing novel about family,
courage, loyalty, and the natural world is for fans of Fred Gipson’s
Old Yeller and Katherine Applegate’s Endling. Includes black-and-white
illustrations throughout and a map as well as information about the
real wolf who inspired the novel.

Surviving with Wolves
"A fictionalized account about a real wolf with the scientific name
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OR7 (the 7th radio-collared wolf in Oregon) that traveled from eastern
Oregon to northern California--the first known wolf in the Golden
State in 90 years"--

Wolf Boys
The intimate, involving story of the rise and reign of O-Six, the
fabled Yellowstone wolf, and the people who loved or feared her. For
readers of H is for Hawk, captivating works of reportage, and iconic
books on the American West. Before humans ruled the Earth, there were
wolves. Once abundant in the United States, these majestic creatures
were hunted to near extinction by the 1920s. But in recent decades,
conservationists have brought wolves from Canada back to Yellowstone
National Park, igniting a battle over the very soul of the American
West. With novelistic detail, Nate Blakeslee tells the gripping story
of one of these wolves, a charismatic alpha female named O-Six. She's
a kind and merciful leader, a fiercely intelligent fighter, and a
doting mother. Beloved by wolf watchers, particularly Yellowstone park
ranger Rick McIntyre, O-Six becomes something of a social media star,
with followers around the world. But as she raises her pups and
protects her pack, O-Six is being challenged on all fronts: by hunters
and their professional guides, who compete with wolves for the elk
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they all prize; by cattle ranchers who are losing livestock and have
the ear of politicians; and by other Yellowstone wolves who resent her
dominance of the stunningly beautiful Lamar Valley. These forces
collide in The Wolf, a riveting multigenerational wildlife saga that
tells a larger story about the clash of values in the West--between
those fighting for a vanishing way of life and those committed to
restoring one of the country's most vibrant landscapes.

People of the Wolf
An award-winning writer and photographer tells the extraordinary story
of a lone black wolf who, showing up on his doorstep, returned again
and again to interact with the people and dogs of Juneau, giving
humans a rare chance to understand it a little more. 40,000 first
printing.

Never Cry Wolf
Thus begins the most astonishing true-life odyssey ever recorded—one
man's riveting account of his extraordinary experiences with visitors
from “elsewhere” . . . how they found him, where they took him, what
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they did to him, and why. Believe it. Or don't believe it. But read
it—for this gripping story will move you like no other. It will
fascinate you, terrify you, and alter the way you experience your
world.

Romeo
In the summer of 1999, in the tiny west Texas town of Tulia, thirtynine people, almost all of them black, were arrested and charged with
dealing powdered cocaine. The operation, a federally-funded
investigation performed in cooperation with the local authorities, was
based on the work of one notoriously unreliable undercover officer. At
trial, the prosecution relied almost solely on the uncorroborated, and
contradictory, testimony of that officer, Tom Coleman. Despite the
flimsiness of the evidence against them, virtually all of the
defendants were convicted and given sentences as high as ninety-nine
years. Tom Coleman was named a Texas Lawman of the Year for his
work.Tulia is the story of this town, the bust, the trials, and the
heroic legal battle that ultimately led to the reversal of the
convictions in the summer of 2003. Laws have been changed in Texas as
a result of the scandal, and the defendants have earned a measure of
bittersweet redemption. But the story is much bigger than the tale of
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just one bust. As Tulia makes clear, these events are the latest
chapter in a story with themes as old as the country itself. It is a
gripping, marvelously well-told tale about injustice, race, poverty,
hysteria, and desperation in rural America.

The Wolf
Into the lives of two ragged little Negro girls came an angel—a white
angel. So it seemed to Veanie and Mingie Bennett, seven-year-old twins
in a Florida town, half-savage, motherless, caring for their paralyzed
and dying father. Alone they fought for their lives, stole food, and
struggled against a hostile world. Then chance led them to the white
side of town and the door of Mrs. Rossie Lee. It proved to be the door
to a new life. “It was not at first intended to be an autobiography,
but I found that I could do it no other way and still reveal and
convey my full purpose—to write the story of a most gracious lady—a
Southern white lady—to whom my sister and I attribute all that is
sweet in our lives. I discovered that my sister and I were so
intricately woven into the background, setting, and the story itself
that we had to fulfill our inherent parts in this beautiful memory.
Thus I ventured to tell the story as we lived it then and remember it
now.”—Jessie Bennett Sams (“Veanie”)
Page 19/32

Access PDF American Wolf A True Story Of Survival And Obsession In The
West
Radio Free Vermont
"Judith Pearson does a remarkable job of bringing one of America's
greatest spies back to life. I highly recommend this story of derringdo and white knuckles suspense." —Patrick O'Donnell, Combat Historian
and Author of Operatives, Spies, and Saboteurs The remarkable story of
one of WWII’s greatest spies. Virginia Hall left her comfortable
Baltimore roots in 1931 to follow a dream of becoming a Foreign
Service Officer. After watching Hitler roll over Poland and France,
she enlisted to work for the British Special Operations Executive
(SOE), a secret espionage and sabotage organization. She was soon
deployed to occupied France where, if captured, imprisonment and
torture at the hands of the Gestapo was all but assured. Against such
an ominous backdrop, Hall managed to locate drop zones for money and
weapons, helped escaped POWs and downed Allied airmen flee to England,
and secured safe houses for agents. And she did it all on one leg:
Virginia Hall had lost her left leg before the war in a hunting
accident. Soon, wanted posters appeared throughout France, offering a
reward for her capture. By winter of 1942, Hall had to flee France via
the only route possible: a hike on foot through the frozen Pyrénées
Mountains into neutral Spain. Upon her return to England, the American
espionage organization, the Office of Special Services, recruited her
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and sent her back to France disguised as an old peasant woman. While
there, she was responsible for killing 150 German soldiers and
capturing 500 others. Sabotaging communications and transportation
links and directing resistance activities, her work helped change the
course of the war. This is the true story of Virginia Hall. "Riveting"
—Publishers Weekly

The Photo Ark
“A redemption story, an adventure story, and perhaps above all, a love
story.” —Nate Blakeslee, New York Times-bestselling author of American
Wolf The Druid Peak Pack was the most famous wolf pack in Yellowstone
National Park, and maybe even in the world. This is the dramatic true
story of its remarkable leader, Wolf 21. In this compelling follow-up
to the national bestseller The Rise of Wolf 8, Rick McIntyre profiles
one of Yellowstone’s most revered alpha males, Wolf 21. Leader of the
Druid Peak Pack, Wolf 21 was known for his unwavering bravery, his
unusual benevolence (unlike other alphas, he never killed defeated
rival males), and his fierce commitment to his mate, the formidable
Wolf 42. Wolf 21 and Wolf 42 were attracted to each other the moment
they met—but Wolf 42’s jealous sister interfered viciously in their
relationship. After an explosive insurrection within the pack, the two
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wolves came together at last as leaders of the Druid Peak Pack, which
dominated the park for more than 10 years. McIntyre recounts the
pack’s fascinating saga with compassion and a keen eye for detail,
drawing on his many years of experience observing Yellowstone wolves
in the wild. His outstanding work of science writing offers
unparalleled insight into wolf behavior and Yellowstone’s famed wolf
reintroduction project. It also offers a love story for the ages.
“Like Thomas McNamee, David Mech, Barry Lopez, and other literary
naturalists with an interest in wolf behavior, McIntyre writes with
both elegance and flair, making complex biology and ethology a
pleasure to read. Fans of wild wolves will eat this one up.” —Kirkus
starred review

A Wolf Called Romeo

The Secret World of Red Wolves
In 2020, it will have been twenty-five years since one of the greatest
wildlife conservation and restoration achievements of the twentieth
century took place: the reintroduction of wolves to the world’s first
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national park, Yellowstone. Eradicated after the park was established,
then absent for seventy years, these iconic carnivores returned to
Yellowstone in 1995 when the US government reversed its century-old
policy of extermination and—despite some political and cultural
opposition—began the reintroduction of forty-one wild wolves from
Canada and northwest Montana. In the intervening decades, scientists
have studied their myriad behaviors, from predation to mating to wolf
pup play, building a one-of-a-kind field study that has both allowed
us to witness how the arrival of top predators can change an entire
ecosystem and provided a critical window into impacts on prey, pack
composition, and much else. Here, for the first time in a single book,
is the incredible story of the wolves’ return to Yellowstone National
Park as told by the very people responsible for their reintroduction,
study, and management. Anchored in what we have learned from
Yellowstone, highlighting the unique blend of research techniques that
have given us this knowledge, and addressing the major issues that
wolves still face today, this book is as wide-ranging and aweinspiring as the Yellowstone restoration effort itself. We learn about
individual wolves, population dynamics, wolf-prey relationships,
genetics, disease, management and policy, newly studied behaviors and
interactions with other species, and the rippling ecosystem effects
wolves have had on Yellowstone’s wild and rare landscape. Perhaps most
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importantly of all, the book also offers solutions to ongoing
controversies and debates. Featuring a foreword by Jane Goodall,
beautiful images, a companion online documentary by celebrated
filmmaker Bob Landis, and contributions from more than seventy wolf
and wildlife conservation luminaries from Yellowstone and around the
world, Yellowstone Wolves is a gripping, accessible celebration of the
extraordinary Yellowstone Wolf Project—and of the park through which
these majestic and important creatures once again roam.

The Killing of Wolf Number Ten
An illustrated true account of an urban legend: Orphaned and alone
Romeo has made the Mendenhal Glacier outside Juneau his territory for
the past decade subsisting on a diet of small mammals and fish.
Unafraid of tourists and locals and eager to play with their dogs, he
has taught thousands of people that wolves are playful and not vicious
killers. This is John Hyde's up close and personal photographic record
of a singular wolf.

Yellowstone Wolves
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A killer. A manhunt. The triumph of justice and of the wolf. The
greatest event in Yellowstone history. Greater Yellowstone was the
last great truly intact ecosystem in the temperate zones of the
earth—until, in the 1920s, U.S. government agents exterminated its top
predator, the gray wolf. With traps and rifles, even torching pups in
their dens, the killing campaign was entirely successful. The howl of
the “evil” wolf was heard no more. The “good” animals—elk, deer,
bison—proliferated, until they too had to be “managed.” Two decades
later, recognizing that ecosystems lacking their keystone predators
tend to unravel, the visionary naturalist Aldo Leopold called for the
return of the wolf to Yellowstone. It would take another fifty years
for his vision to come true. In the early 1990s, as the movement for
Yellowstone wolf restoration gained momentum, rage against it grew
apace. When at last, in February 1995, fifteen wolves were trapped in
Alberta and brought to acclimation pens in Yellowstone, even then
legal and political challenges continued. There was also a lot of talk
in the bars about “shoot, shovel, and shut up.” While the wolves’
enemies worked to return them to Canada, the biologists in charge of
the project feared that the wolves might well return on their own.
Once they were released, two packs remained in the national park, but
one bore only one pup and the other none. The other, comprising Wolves
Nine and Ten and Nine’s yearling daughter, disappeared. They were in
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fact heading home. As they emerged from protected federal land, an
unemployed ne’er-do-well from Red Lodge, Montana, trained a highpowered rifle on Wolf Number Ten and shot him through the chest.
Number Nine dug a den next to the body of her mate, and gave birth to
eight pups. The story of their rescue and the manhunt for the killer
is the heart of The Killing of Wolf Number Ten. + Read this book, and
if you are ever fortunate enough to hear the howling of Yellowstone
wolves, you will always think of Wolves Nine and Ten. If you ever see
a Yellowstone wolf, chance are it will be carrying their DNA. The
restoration of the wolf to Yellowstone is now recognized as one of
conservation’s greatest achievements, and Wolves Nine and Ten will
always be known as its emblematic heroes.

The Wisdom of Wolves
Red wolves are shy, elusive, and misunderstood predators. Until the
1800s, they were common in the longleaf pine savannas and deciduous
forests of the southeastern United States. However, habitat
degradation, persecution, and interbreeding with the coyote nearly
annihilated them. Today, reintroduced red wolves are found only in
peninsular northeastern North Carolina within less than 1 percent of
their former range. In The Secret World of Red Wolves, nature writer
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T. DeLene Beeland shadows the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service's
pioneering recovery program over the course of a year to craft an
intimate portrait of the red wolf, its history, and its restoration.
Her engaging exploration of this top-level predator traces the intense
effort of conservation personnel to save a species that has slipped to
the verge of extinction. Beeland weaves together the voices of
scientists, conservationists, and local landowners while posing larger
questions about human coexistence with red wolves, our understanding
of what defines this animal as a distinct species, and how climate
change may swamp its current habitat.

A Society of Wolves
Sethe, an escaped slave living in post-Civil War Ohio with her
daughter and mother-in-law, is haunted persistently by the ghost of
the dead baby girl whom she sacrificed, in a new edition of the Nobel
Laureate's Pulitzer Prize-winning novel. Reader's Guide available.
Reprint. 60,000 first printing.

Rip Van Winkle and The Legend of Sleepy Hollow
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Following a vision of a wolf, a valiant dreamer leads a band of
prehistoric people across the Bering Strait to settle in an unspoiled
and unpopulated American continent

The Bonfire of the Vanities
A modern retelling of Ernest Thompson Seton's epic wilderness drama
"Lobo, The King of Currumpaw."

Wolf Nation
The thrilling Newbery Medal–winning classic about an Eskimo girl lost
on the Alaskan tundra Julie of the Wolves is a staple in the canon of
children’s literature and the first in the Julie trilogy. The survival
theme makes it a good pick for fans of wilderness adventures such as
My Side of the Mountain, Hatchet, or Island of the Blue Dolphins. This
edition, perfect for classroom or home use, includes John Schoenherr’s
original scratchboard illustrations throughout, as well as bonus
materials such as an introduction written by Jean Craighead George’s
children, the author’s Newbery acceptance speech, selections from her
field notebooks, a discussion guide, and a further reading guide. To
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her small Eskimo village, she is known as Miyax; to her friend in San
Francisco, she is Julie. When her life in the village becomes
dangerous, Miyax runs away, only to find herself lost in the Alaskan
wilderness. Miyax tries to survive by copying the ways of a pack of
wolves and soon grows to love her new wolf family. Life in the
wilderness is a struggle, but when she finds her way back to
civilization, Miyax is torn between her old and new lives. Is she
Miyax of the Eskimos—or Julie of the wolves? Don't miss any of the
books in Jean Craighead George's groundbreaking series: Julie of the
Wolves, Julie, and Julie's Wolf Pack.

Journey
A New Statesman Book of the Year The wolf stands at the forefront of
the debate about our impact on the natural world. In one of the most
celebrated successes of modern conservation, it has been reintroduced
to Yellowstone National Park. What unfolds is a riveting multigenerational saga, at the centre of which is O-Six, a charismatic
alpha female beloved by park rangers and amateur spotters alike. As
elk numbers decline and the wolf population rises, those committed to
restoring an iconic landscape clash with those fighting for a
vanishing way of life; hunters stalk the park fringes and O-Six’s
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rivals seek to bring an end to her dominance of the stunningly
beautiful Lamar Valley.

Tulia
In the tradition of Peter Matthiessen's Wildlife in America or Aldo
Leopold, Brenda Peterson tells the 300-year history of wild wolves in
America. It is also our own history, seen through our relationship
with wolves. The earliest Americans revered them. Settlers zealously
exterminated them. Now, scientists, writers, and ordinary citizens are
fighting to bring them back to the wild. Peterson, an eloquent voice
in the battle for twenty years, makes the powerful case that without
wolves, not only will our whole ecology unravel, but we'll lose much
of our national soul.
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